
February 2023 

Attention All Coaches/Athletes arriving by bus or van at the Boston Sports 

Institute (BSI): 

The BSI is a very busy sports facility, especially on Saturdays and Sundays.  As such, we ask for 

your cooperation with the parking details specified here.  Thank you for your support!   

Have a FANTASTIC meet! 

 

 

The Boston Sports Institute (BSI), 900 Worcester St., Wellesley, MA 

The BSI is on the Eastbound side of Worcester Street (route 9).  If arriving from the East, drive 

straight through the light at the BSI, passing the BSI.  Proceed to the next light, u-turn at the 

light (CVS).  

February 10-12, 2023— 

DO NOT enter the BSI parking lot.  Buses/Vans MAY NOT park at the BSI. 

Proceed Eastbound on Worcester Street. DO NOT enter the BSI parking lot.  Drive straight 

through the light at the BSI entrance (Worcester St. and Lexington Rd.) and immediately stay 

right into the driveway at 888 Worcester Street.  Follow the driveway around the building to 



the West side of the parking lot.  Drop off athletes at the edge of the lot (blue star on 

rendering).   

Pick up athletes at this same location at the conclusion of the event. 

Athletes, walk to the Worcester Street side of the BSI, proceed down the side of the building, 

and enter via Door #4 (yellow path and arrow on rendering).   

Buses/Vans may park in the lot at 888 Worcester Street Friday evening, and all day Saturday 

and Sunday.   

When exiting, to reverse direction on Worcester Street, stay right and exit immediately, after 

the gas station, to Weston Road. 

Questions?  Contact Laurie Bufano, laurie@charlesriveraquatics.com, 617-803-8075 

 

Thank you! 
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